
  
 

 

NOTIFICATION OF WORKS 
 

Quarantine Boat Depot Stairway Construction 
 
 

2 October 2024 
Dear Resident, 
 
Ezypave has been contracted to construct the new stairway at the old Quarantine Boat 
Depot site in Waverton. Details are provided below. 
 
 

 Street   Balls Head Dr, Waverton  
 Location  Quarantine Boat Depot (refer overleaf) 
 Date   Thursday 10 October 2024 (Weather Permitting) 
 Working Hours Mon-Fri 7am-5pm, Sat 8am-1pm 
 Duration  2 weeks     

 

Parking within the vicinity of work site will be unavailable during the works.  
 
 

Traffic control will be utilised to safely manage traffic. Pedestrians AND vehicles will be detoured 
around the work site.  
 
All effort will be made to minimise disruption and complete the works as quickly and safely as 
possible.  Council appreciates your cooperation and patience. 
 
If you have any questions regarding these works, please contact Mohammad Karim from EzyPave, 
on 0410 828 975. Any additional enquiries in relation to the works should be directed to Council’s 
Engineering Project Manager, Ashraf Doureihi, on 0421-020-129 or 
Ashraf.Doureihi@northsydney.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
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